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St Neot School and Nursery present:

CELEBRATING TOGETHER
THURSDAY 9TH DECEMBER 1.30PM AND 6.00PM
IN ST NEOT CHURCH
Raffle with many prizes including meat and food hampers
Two tickets per family for each performance will be sent home next week.
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS MESSAGE FROM CHARTWELLS

All after school clubs except football are now finished. Unfortunately, due to supply chain issues, we are unable to
get some produce, therefore some meal choices may

CHRISTMAS PARTY THURSDAY 16TH DECEMBER change at short notice.

Children can bring in a change of clothes for the party. This POPPY APPEAL
year we are asking for a contribution of £1 per child to pay
for food and drink-please send in a named envelope.

Your donations meant that the school was able to donate an
astonishing £265.07 to the Royal British Legion, thank you
so much.

NURSERY NEWS
Next week our theme will be Christmas and we will be
reading ‘There’s an Elf in your Book’ and ‘The Snow Tree’.
If your child will be taking part in the concert on Thursday
9th December but they are not in Nursery that day could
you please meet us at the church by 1.15pm.

If your child is coming to the Christmas party on 14th
December but they are not usually in Nursery that day
could you please let us know, and bring them in at 1.00pm.
Don’t forget £1 per child for the party to pay for food and
drink, thank you.

HEALTHY EATING WORKSHOP
On Monday Dewey and —
Loveny classes enjoyed y
healthy eating workshops
with Sophia from
Chartwellls, They made
healthy snacks based on |*
the story ‘The Very Hungry !
Caterpillar’.

MUSIC LESSONS
The last drum lesson this term will be on Monday 6th December.
The last guitar lesson will be on MONDAY 13th December.

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These are not endorsed by St Neot School.

SUPPORTING TRAUMATISED CHILDREN THROUGH CHRISTMAS. For helpful information please visit this link https://beaconhouse.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2020/12/The-Christmas-Storm.pdf

ST NEOT CHURCH WALKING NATIVITY Sunday 19th December, leaving the Church at 3.30pm

Time2Move Christmas Holiday Programme
It is with great pleasure that we can inform you that the new Time2Move Holiday programme from the summer will be taking place across
Cornwall over the Christmas holidays mainly from Monday 20th to Thursday 23rd December. This programme will offer fun physical activ-
ities, games and wider activities plus a meal for your child and even though all children are welcome to attend it is completely FREE for
children that are eligible for free school meals.
To access the activities for free you will need your child’s unique code, which is the same as the summer if you know it, if not you can
request it my emailing the following email address with your child’s full name and name of the school they attend:
Email address to request code:: time2Move.HolidayProgramme@cornwall.gov.uk
To search and book on activity please visit: www.activecornwall.org/T2MHolidayProgramme
The activities are all delivered by approved providers with the main focus on fun and enjoyment. So please search for activities near you,
book your child’s place and we look forward to seeing your child over the summer.




